HOUSTON OJL & MINERALS CORPORATION

December 9, 1976

0il and Conservation Commission Re: Laguna del Perro
Box 2088 Federal 14~28
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 SW/SW Sec. 28-T6N-RI1OE

Torrance County, New Mexico
Attention: Mr. Carl Ulvog

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are two copies of a sundry notice reporting the plug and abandoning
of the subject well and also a well completion report.

In the event you require additional information, please do not hesitate

to call.
Respectfully yours,
gl o . decdey
Gail A. Souder
brilling Secretary
gs
Enclosure
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